Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

8 November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Children in Need - Non Uniform Day Friday 18 November 2022

This term's non-uniform day will be held on **Friday 18 November**. In response to parental feedback we will be asking each student to contribute £1 if they wish to take part.

The money raised by this event will be donated to Children in Need who we support annually.

In order to keep good order on non-uniform day, students are asked to be sensible and to wear clothing that is appropriate for a school environment; there should be no offensive logos on T-shirts or other clothing.

Some students are keen to raise money through sponsorship and they should discuss their ideas with their year leader and collect an official sponsorship form from the year office.

I look forward to a very successful and enjoyable day.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Street **Deputy Head**















